
ROAD SAFETY 

Last week children in Year 3 and Year 6 had 

presentations from the South Gloucestershire Road 

Safety Team. They talked about how to cross roads 

safely at different crossings; the importance of 

wearing seatbelts, even on short journeys, and how 

to cycle safely, for example wearing helmets and hi-

vis jackets. All good advice for everyone! 

CRICKET TOURNAMENT 

On Wednesday afternoon eight children from Y5 took 

part in an inter-school cricket tournament. This was 

quite a big ask as, to date, their experience with 

cricket has been quite limited at school (apart from 

some expert coaching by Mr Scullion!) Well done to 

Gracie, Jacob, Freya M, Ted, Amber, Phoebe and 

Ethan C. who all rose to the challenge with 

enthusiasm and very much enjoyed the afternoon.  

Many thanks to the parents who came for 

transporting and supporting the children. 

 

SPELLBINDER VISIT 

This week we had our annual visit from Spellbinder – 

an amazing story teller. This year he wove stories 

about Heroes and Villains for the children in KS2 and 

sharing and caring for KS1. The children were 

enthralled by his stories and enjoyed all the audience 

participation (singing, dancing and parading!) 

We are already looking forward to his visit next year. 
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PARKING REMINDER 

Please could we remind parents not 

to use the staff carpark. Our 

insurance would not cover any 

accidents that might happen before, 

during and after school. Also, it can 

be a safety issue particularly in the 

morning as staff are coming and 

going and we do not want children 

in this area. 

We would be very grateful if you 

could pass this message on to any 

other people picking up your 

children such as grandparents. 

Many thanks. 

Head Teacher’s Awards 

EYFS – Kaamil and Chloe F. for 

counting in 10s. 

Y2 – Levi for working really hard on 

his phonics and making excellent 

progress. 

Y5 – Evie, Libby, Poppy and 

Scarlett for descriptive writing.  

CLASS ASSEMBLIES 

You are invited to join us for our Class Assemblies where children will share some of the work 

that they have been doing this term. Siblings are welcome but we do ask that if they are noisy 

you take them out as it can stop us hearing the children with little voices. FOWs will be 

serving teas and coffees beforehand. 

Y5 - Thursday 23rd February at 9.15am 

Y3 – Thursday 9th March at 9.15am 

Y1 – Thursday 16th March at 9.15am 

EYFS – Thursday 23rd March at 9.15am 

Y6 - Thursday 30th March at 9.15am 

Y2 – Thursday 6th April at 9.15am 

Y4 will do a ukulele concert – the date is still to be arranged with their music teacher. 


